THWAITE PRODUCTIONS LIMITED

August 1, 2000
To Whom it May Concern,

As producers of audio programs for a variety of institutions, we
frequently need to translate English scripts into other languages in
order to produce foreign language programs for our clients. This
requires a translator who is sensitive to the audio quality of the script
- the sound and rhythm of the words - as well as the accuracy of the
information relayed.

Ann Tran's recently completed Vietnamese translation of a script for

a science museum successfully met both requirements. We were very
pleased with her work.

Ms. Tran's work was thorough, accurate and sensitive to the nuance
of the Vietnamese language. She was a pleasure to work with and
met our deadline. After the script was recorded, she made herself
available for prompt review of the recording to assist our engineer in
the editing process. Her level of professionalism was very '
instrumental in the success of the program.

Sincerely, /7

Kathléen McCloud
Production manager




